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November 9, 2011

TO:  The Honorable President Jack Young
Baltimore City Council
City Hall, Room 408
100 N. Holliday Street
Baltimore, Maryland 21202
e

FROM: Ms. Kathleen G. Kotarb ?Executive Director

RE:  Bill No. 11-0639 -Commission for Historical and Architectural Preservation-Review of Plans for City-
Owned Property

This legislation will extend the period for the Commission’s review and report on the proposed reconstruction,
alteration, or demolition of city-owned property: correcting, clarifying, and conforming related provisions; and
generally relating to historical and architectural preservation.

The Commission for Historical and Architectural Preservation (CHAP) supports this legislation and requests the
favorable consideration of the City Council. This legislation will allow the necessary time for the Commission to
complete thorough documentation and evaluation of plans affecting historic City-owned property. The
recommendations of the Commission included in the reports will support appropriate decisions of the City, related
to its historic inventory.

Thank you for your consideration.

Cer Ms. Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Legislative Liaison to the City Couneil
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